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We will be meeting in the Dining Hall of St Helena from 3:00 to 4:30pm.

We will be giving back to our Church that gives so much to all of us.

We will be introduced to Palm Braiding.

Mrs. Smyth will be facilitating our meeting.  She teaches our parish adults and children to braid palms to decorate St. Helena Church on Palm Sunday. Mrs. Smyth is a retired teacher with all up-to-date clearances.

She is hoping that CSC might be interested in learning how to braid palms to decorate our church.

It is such a great chance to give back to our wonderful St. Helena’s Church.

After the meeting if you are interested in Palm Braiding, You can do more the week leading up to Palm Sunday.
Every night, Monday, April 8 – Friday, April 12 from 6:30am to 8:00pm in the 
Narthex of Church.

A parent or older sibling needs to accompany each child/children.

Optimally, Mrs. Smyth feels that the children need to participate for at least 2 days.

We would love all 4th Graders to Attend.

Come find out what CSC is all about.

We are excited for you to participate in CSC.

We will also be collecting travel size lotion, shampoo, body wash, tissues, tooth paste, and baby powder for the Missionary Sisters of Charity to give out in the Norristown Community.
If you have questions or need further information, please e-mail Susan Hughes at Sbhughes01@gmail.com
